2008 volkswagen new beetle hatchback

A majority of all used US imports have either been in accidents, been stolen, been flooded,
salvaged and rebuilt and shipped to Europe or are subject to open recalls. For 30 years,
CARFAX has been collecting data on US vehicles from thousands of sources and has helped
millions of used car shoppers reduce their risk of getting stuck with a vehicle that has costly
hidden problems. For more than 30 years, CARFAX has been helping millions of used car
shoppers make better purchase decisions and avoid expensive hidden problems. In addition,
CARFAX has helped used car dealers around the world to build trust with their customers and
sell their American cars with confidence. With more than 14 billion records, CARFAX has built
up its database with the help of its partners and sources, including government offices, law
enforcement agencies, service and repair shops, car dealerships, insurance companies and
many more. In addition to publicly available information, CARFAX has collected information
from many independent reliable sources. Thanks for the service, the price was absolutely worth.
Immediately to the Internet, paid with credit card and in 10 minutes I had the report. Vehicle
imported from California to Lithuania. For some weeks "Babs" is now with us and we have a lot
of fun with the car. Buying Used American Cars? Search by VIN. Instant Access. We offer you
unique vehicle history to help you make better purchase decisions. Trusted by millions of
users. Worldwide market leader. The most popular blog articles How to detect mileage rollback?
Mileage rollback is one of the most occurring types of fraud in the selling process of used cars.
However, there are ways to detect mileage fraud. Even though odometer fraud is difficult to
detect for the untrained eye, it is not an impossible task. Import a car from the USA. There are a
few advantages to buying a American used car. Check the Service History of a Car. How
important is the service history of a car? CARFAX takes a look at these questions and explains
the importance of the service history of a car, as well as where you can find the complete
history of service records. Make a VIN Search. The Volkswagen New Beetle is a cute alternative
to more traditional compacts. But unless you're wedded to the Beetle's retro chic, you'll
probably want to look elsewhere for a small coupe or convertible. It's hard to believe that will be
the 11th year on sale for the Volkswagen New Beetle. When the car was originally introduced,
Americans went crazy over the retro-themed "Bug" styling and cute flower vase protruding from
its dash. Its popularity has waned over the years, however, even as interesting variants like the
Turbo and TDI direct-injection diesel models came and went. For , the New Beetle's oh-so-cool
veneer has worn thin as it faces strong competition from more modern rivals. Despite its age,
the basic Volkswagen New Beetle still has a few things going for it. Based on the old VW Golf
platform and available as a coupe or convertible, it still elicits smiles from passers-by while
delivering solid German engineering, comfortable road manners and a fair amount of room for
those up front. All the basics are covered in its standard price, and you can easily upgrade the
Beetle's content through trim packages and stand-alone options. But compared to newer rivals
in a very competitive compact segment, the Volkswagen New Beetle claims no major advantage
aside from its bubbly personality. Other small two-door coupes or hatches like the Honda Civic,
Saturn Astra or VW's own Rabbit deliver superior utility, amenities and drivability at a similar or
lower cost. As a convertible, the New Beetle makes a little more sense, as it likely will appeal to
shoppers who value style over performance. But overall, we suggest taking a look at the
competition first or even considering a certified-used New Beetle as an alternative. The
Volkswagen New Beetle is available as a two-door hatchback coupe or convertible in two trim
levels: S and SE. Upgrading to the SE nets you inch alloys, heated front seats and windshield
washer nozzles, a leather-wrapped steering wheel, a premium audio system and a sunroof.
Some of these features can be added to the S trim as options. New Beetle convertibles are
similarly equipped, with the exception of a manually operated soft top on S models and a
semiautomatic power drop top and wind blocker on SEs. All models can be equipped with a
trunk-mounted six-disc CD changer. The VW New Beetle is powered by a 2. Power is transmitted
to the front wheels through an easy-shifting standard five-speed manual gearbox on S models.
A six-speed automatic with manual shift control is standard on the SE and optional on the S.
However the shifting occurs, acceleration is merely adequate. Convertibles also feature a
rollover protection system. In government crash testing, the Volkswagen New Beetle earned
four out of five stars for the protection of both front occupants in frontal impacts. Side-impact
testing netted a five-star rating for front passengers but only three stars for those in the rear.
The independent Insurance Institute for Highway Safety gave the New Beetle a top score of
"Good" for frontal-offset crash protection, but a disappointing "Poor" rating for side impacts.
Like other Volkswagens, the New Beetle is reasonably fun to drive and provides a smooth and
comfortable ride, perfect for long trips. The suspension tuning is soft but the steering is direct
and sure, making it just about right for most drivers who want to play with their Bug every now
and then. The 2. An expansive dashboard featuring a huge circular speedometer seems to
dominate the cabin space up front, while the car's bubbly body pinches inward tightly against

rear occupants. The open convertible is less of a problem in this regard, with a top that's easy
to fold and well insulated from outside noise. With its top lowered, the Beetle convertible makes
an especially classic and polished statement. Outward visibility is surprisingly poor on both the
coupe and closed convertible, however, and both New Beetle styles suffer from tight rear
hiproom and a lack of useful cargo space. Doing so could save you hundreds or thousands of
dollars. Edmunds also provides consumer-driven dealership sales and service reviews to help
you make informed decisions about what cars to buy and where to buy them. Simply research
the type of used car you're interested in and then select a prew-owned vehicle from our massive
database to find cheap used cars for sale near you. Once you have identified a used or CPO
vehicle you're interested in, check the AutoCheck vehicle history reports, read dealer reviews,
and find out what other owners paid for the Used Volkswagen New Beetle Hatchback. Is it better
to lease or buy a car? Ask most people and they'll probably tell you that car buying is the way to
go. And from a financial perspective, it's true, provided you're willing to make higher monthly
payments, pay off the loan in full and keep the car for a few years. Leasing, on the other hand,
can be a less expensive option on a month-to-month basis. It's also good if you're someone
who likes to drive a new car every three years or so. Popular searches. My notifications My
Account. For Sale Review Features Save. View Photos. Appraise this car. Aged design, so-so
power, lack of rear-seat space and cargo room, subpar side-impact crash test results. Other
years. List Price Estimate. ZIP Code. See all for sale. Find savings on the New Beetle for sale
near you. See Pricing. Sign up for price drop alerts. Be the first to know when prices drop near
Edmunds' Expert Review. Vehicle overview. Volkswagen's New Beetle compact carries over into
with just minor changes to trim level names and optional feature lists. Read more. Write a
review See all 28 reviews. My mother went and bought this car for her Birthday and we have
loved every cotton-pickin' minute of having it. It gets pretty good gas mileage. You would think
that a small car like the Beetle-bug would be really tiny in the backseat, but it is really
comfortable. It is the best car that our family has ever had. I also think it is really cool to have a
car that there are only 1, of in the whole United States. Read less. It's showing signs of age. This
was my first car, I've had it for two years. It goes pretty fast to me and stops very fast too. It
makes a good winter car too! Great defrosters and with new all season tires it has never gotten
stuck in the snow! The heated seats get super hot too! The only time it's had issues in the snow
was when the tires were more than 4 years old. Right now though, it's having some minor
issues. It still starts right up and runs everyday, however right now the trunk will not rise open,
the interior plastic on the doors are cracking, the glovebox handle and center console handle
have broken off, the dash lights for the heat will not turn on, the front headlights are loose and
there's a bunch of annoying electrical things like it sounds like the blinker is on but isn't, the car
doesn't make any noise if you leave the keys in, the windows sometimes don't move
automatically and there's this oil leak under the car no one can fix. I really take good care of this
car, I am not rough on it, but I feel like now I have to drive my other cars because it Seems like
more and more things are breaking on it, it's minor things but still. It is a good car though,
reliable, zippy and runs which is the most important thing! But if you check safety ratings, this
is not the safest car and defiantly not a good first car due to blind spots and the safety ratings
and also volkswagen isn't known for being a very good brand. But my specific car has been
very good but I wouldn't recommend spending what I spent on this car or getting any other
volkswagen car. Got a Smoking Hot Deal!! I bought this car less than a month ago, the second
day I drove it, it stalled out at an intersection and I had to have it towed back to the dealership
burnt a coil and blew a fuse. Within a week later, the same thing happened again and again.
Finally had to take it to a mechanic, said all 5 coils and spark plugs needed to be replaced. A
week after that, I decided to just trade it in for something more reliable. On the way to the
dealership, it stalled, started smoking and then caught on fire. It is now totaled and it is the
worst car I have ever purchased. Save your time, its a cute car, but its NOT worth it. I am 19
years old and received this car as a birthday present less than 2 years ago, the car seemed
great at first running fantastically until small little headaches started happening. First it was my
keys getting stuck in the ignition when trying to turn the car off, i couldn't even go to class that
day because i couldn't turn the car off. Then it was the multiple windows breaking in the car that
would go down but then not come up driver, passenger side, and driver's back window. The car
did fairly well in the snow, coming from Connecticut we get our fair share- the car has good
control but there's absolutely no weight to the car so i found myself skidding and struggling to
get up hills. My last experience with this car was the accident i got in it about a week ago. I rear
ended the back of a pick up truck on the highway going 40 miles per hour, easy to say my car
was totaled. It was a horrifying experience because i felt no security in the car whatsoever when
getting into the accident, there's so little to the car if i hit any harder the entire front of my car
would've been gone probably. It's a cute, fun summer car that's nice to drive around if you live

in the right conditions. But please take this from me, if you're considering buying your child this
car, PLEASE look into better safety features. This car has absolutely no protection to it if you
were to get in a serious accident. Write a review. Frontal Barrier Crash Rating. Dynamic Test
Result No Tip. Risk Of Rollover Not Rated. IIHS Rating. Side Impact Test. See full safety scores.
People who viewed this also viewed 4. Sponsored cars related to the New Beetle. Sign Up.
Popular searches. My notifications My Account. More about the New Beetle. Overview Overview
Most Popular. S 2dr Hatchback 2. Starting MSRP. Drivetrain Drivetrain Drive type Front wheel
drive Transmission 6-speed shiftable automatic. Fuel tank capacity Engine Engine Torque lb-ft
rpm Base engine size 2. Power Feature Power Feature Power mirrors yes 2 one-touch power
windows yes remote window operation yes remote keyless power door locks yes Heated
mirrors yes. Instrumentation Instrumentation low fuel level warning yes clock yes tachometer
yes. Rear leg room Rear shoulder room Folding rear seatback yes. Dimensions Dimensions
Front track Maximum cargo capacity Curb weight lbs. Gross weight lbs. Cargo capacity, all
seats in place Drag Coefficient 0. Length Ground clearance 4. Height EPA interior volume Wheel
base Width Rear track Sponsored cars related to the New Beetle. Suspension Suspension
torsion beam rear suspension yes front independent suspension yes Front and rear stabilizer
bar yes MacPherson strut front suspension yes. Warranty Warranty Basic 4 yr. Drivetrain 5 yr.
Rust 12 yr. Roadside 4 yr. Inventory See New Beetle Inventory. Sign Up. Gray , leatherette
Cream , leatherette Black, leatherette. See New Beetle Inventory. My mother went and bought
this car for her Birthday and we have loved every cotton-pickin' minute of having it. It gets
pretty good gas mileage. You would think that a small car like the Beetle-bug would be really
tiny in the backseat, but it is really comfortable. It is the best car that our family has ever had. I
also think it is really cool to have a car that there are only 1, of in the whole United States. This
was my first car, I've had it for two years. It goes pretty fast to me and stops very fast too. It
makes a good winter car too! Great defrosters and with new all season tires it has never gotten
stuck in the snow! The heated seats get super hot too! The only time it's had issues in the snow
was when the tires were more than 4 years old. Right now though, it's having some minor
issues. It still starts right up and runs everyday, however right now the trunk will not rise open,
the interior plastic on the doors are cracking, the glovebox handle and center console handle
have broken off, the dash lights for the heat will not turn on, the front headlights are loose and
there's a bunch of annoying electrical things like it sounds like the blinker is on but isn't, the car
doesn't make any noise if you leave the keys in, the windows sometimes don't move
automatically and there's this oil leak under the car no one can fix. I really take good care of this
car, I am not rough on it, but I feel like now I have to drive my other cars because it Seems like
more and more things are breaking on it, it's minor things but still. It is a good car though,
reliable, zippy and runs which is the most important thing! But if you check safety ratings, this
is not the safest car and defiantly not a good first car due to blind spots and the safety ratings
and also volkswagen isn't known for being a very good brand. But my specific car has been
very good but I wouldn't recommend spending what I spent on this car or getting any other
volkswagen car. I bought this car less than a month ago, the second day I drove it, it stalled out
at an intersection and I had to have it towed back to the dealership burnt a coil and blew a fuse.
Within a week later, the same thing happened again and again. Finally had to take it to a
mechanic, said all 5 coils and spark plugs needed to be replaced. A week after that, I decided to
just trade it in for something more reliable. On the way to the dealership, it stalled, started
smoking and then caught on fire. It is now totaled and it is the worst car I have ever purchased.
Save your time, its a cute car, but its NOT worth it. I am 19 years old and received this car as a
birthday present less than 2 years ago, the car seemed great at first running fantastically until
small little headaches started happening. First it was my keys getting stuck in the ignition when
trying to turn the car off, i couldn't even go to class that day because i couldn't turn the car off.
Then it was the multiple windows breaking in the car that would go down but then not come up
driver, passenger side, and driver's back window. The car did fairly well in the snow, coming
from Connecticut we get our fair share- the car has good control but there's absolutely no
weight to the car so i found myself skidding and struggling to get up hills. My last experience
with this car was the accident i got in it about a week ago. I rear ended the back of a pick up
truck on the highway going 40 miles per hour, easy to say my car was totaled. It was a
horrifying experience because i felt no security in the car whatsoever when getting into the
accident, there's so little to the car if i hit any harder the entire front of my car would've been
gone probably. It's a cute, fun summer car that's nice to drive around if you live in the right
conditions. But please take this from me, if you're considering buying your child this car,
PLEASE look into better safety features. This car has absolutely no protection to it if you were
to get in a serious accident. Day one from picking up the car from the dealer the handbrake
came off when I parked. The car doesn't feel at all like a German car, in fact it feels like it's

coming apart. About 2 months later on my way home 45 min. When I took it to the dealer, they
accused me of running into something and refused to fix it. The service manager even went
through the trouble of fabricating a story that I ran over a parking turtarrier with a piece of rebar
sticking out tearing the cover off and again refused. Both their customer service and chairman
of the board also refused to help. Popular searches. My notifications My Account. More about
the New Beetle. View Photos. List Price Estimate. ZIP Code. See all for sale. Filter by: All ratings
5 stars 4 stars 3 stars 2 stars 1 star. The Bestest Car Ever! Safety Technology Reliability Value.
Got a Smoking Hot Deal!! The Volkswagen Co. Items per page:. Write a review See all New
Beetles for sale. Sponsored cars related to the New Beetle. Sign Up. The Volkswagen New
Beetle is a cute alternative to more traditional compacts. But unless you're wedded to the
Beetle's retro chic, you'll probably want to look elsewhere for a small coupe or convertible. It's
hard to believe that will be the 11th year on sale for the Volkswagen New Beetle. When the car
was originally introduced, Americans went crazy over the retro-themed "Bug" styling and cute
flower vase protruding from its dash. Its popularity has waned over the years, however, even as
interesting variants like the Turbo and TDI direct-injection diesel models came and went. For ,
the New Beetle's oh-so-cool veneer has worn thin as it faces strong competition from more
modern rivals. Despite its age, the basic Volkswagen New Beetle still has a few things going for
it. Based on the old VW Golf platform and available as a coupe or convertible, it still elicits
smiles from passers-by while delivering solid German engineering, comfortable road manners
and a fair amount of room for those up front. All the basics are covered in its standard price,
and you can easily upgrade the Beetle's content through trim packages and stand-alone
options. But compared to newer rivals in a very competitive compact segment, the Volkswagen
New Beetle claims no major advantage aside from its bubbly personality. Other small two-door
coupes or hatches like the Honda Civic, Saturn Astra or VW's own Rabbit deliver superior
utility, amenities and drivability at a similar or lower cost. As a convertible, the New Beetle
makes a little more sense, as it likely will appeal to shoppers who value style over performance.
But overall, we suggest taking a look at the competition first or even considering a
certified-used New Beetle as an alternative. The Volkswagen New Beetle is available as a
two-door hatchback coupe or convertible in two trim levels: S and SE. Upgrading to the SE nets
you inch alloys, heated front seats and windshield washer nozzles, a leather-wrapped steering
wheel, a premium audio system and a sunroof. Some of these features can be added to the S
trim as options. New Beetle convertibles are similarly equipped, with the exception of a
manually operated soft top on S models and a semiautomatic power drop top and wind blocker
on SEs. All models can be equipped with a trunk-mounted six-disc CD changer. The VW New
Beetle is powered by a 2. Power is transmitted to the front wheels through an easy-shifting
standard five-speed manual gearbox on S models. A six-speed automatic with manual shift
control is standard on the SE and optional on the S. However the shifting occurs, acceleration is
merely adequate. Convertibles also feature a rollover protection system. In government crash
testing, the Volkswagen New Beetle earned four out of five stars for the protection of both front
occupants in frontal impacts. Side-impact testing netted a five-star rating for front passengers
but only three stars for those in the rear. The independent Insurance Institute for Highway
Safety gave the New Beetle a top score of "Good" for frontal-offset crash protection, but a
disappointing "Poor" rating for side impacts. Like other Volkswagens, the New Beetle is
reasonably fun to drive and provides a smooth and comfortable ride, perfect for long trips. The
suspension tuning is soft but the steering is direct and sure, making it just about right for most
drivers who want to play with their Bug every now and then. The 2. An expansive dashboard
featuring a huge circular speedometer seems to dominate the cabin space up front, while the
car's bubbly body pinches inward tightly against rear occupants. The open convertible is less of
a problem in this regard, with a top that's easy to fold and well insulated from outside noise.
With its top lowered, the Beetle convertible makes an especially classic and polished statement.
Outward visibility is surprisingly poor on both the coupe and closed convertible, however, and
both New Beetle styles suffer from tight rear hiproom and a lack of useful cargo space.
Available styles include S 2dr Convertible 2. Doing so could save you hundreds or thousands of
dollars. Edmunds also provides consumer-driven dealership sales and service reviews to help
you make informed decisions about what cars to buy and where to buy them. Simply research
the type of car you're interested in and then select a used car from our massive database to find
cheap prew-owned vehicles for sale near you. Once you have identified a used vehicle you're
interested in, check the AutoCheck vehicle history reports, read dealer reviews, and find out
what other owners paid for the Used Volkswagen New Beetle. Is it better to lease or buy a car?
Ask most people and they'll probably tell you that car buying is the way to go. And from a
financial perspective, it's true, provided you're willing to make higher monthly payments, pay off
the loan in full and keep the car for a few years. Leasing, on the other hand, can be a less

expensive option on a month-to-month basis. It's also good if you're someone who likes to drive
a new car every three years or so. Popular searches. My notifications My Account. Review
Features Save. View Photos. Appraise this car. Aged design, so-so power, lack of rear-seat
space and cargo room, subpar side-impact crash test results. Other years. List Price Estimate.
ZIP Code. See all for sale. Edmunds' Expert Review. Vehicle overview. Volkswagen's New Beetle
compact carries over into with just minor changes to trim level names and optional feature lists.
Read more. Write a review See all 28 reviews. Never ever going back again. I consider this car a
lesson learned in poor decisions. I purchased this car new in and have had numerous problems.
So many in fact I'm not sure I can list much less remember them all. I will make this short as
possible and sweet as possible. The passenger side window motor stopped working, the radio
buttons stick, the console top has broken twice, the compressor is barely working therefore I
have almost zero air conditioning and the transmission is failing. Not to mention the car has an
odd odor that I cannot get rid of. A light continually stays on that
camry solara 2001
sw2005
1999 bmw 328i interior
I was told needed a computer upgrade but the dealership never seemed to have the "disc". Too
many problems to list. Read less. Cute Car - prepare for many repairs! I should have learned this is my 6th Beetle and I wanted a red convertible! I get many compliments on how nice it
looks My mother went and bought this car for her Birthday and we have loved every
cotton-pickin' minute of having it. It gets pretty good gas mileage. You would think that a small
car like the Beetle-bug would be really tiny in the backseat, but it is really comfortable. It is the
best car that our family has ever had. I also think it is really cool to have a car that there are only
1, of in the whole United States. See all 28 reviews of the Used Volkswagen New Beetle. Write a
review. Frontal Barrier Crash Rating. Dynamic Test Result No Tip. Risk Of Rollover Not Rated.
IIHS Rating. Side Impact Test. See full safety scores. People who viewed this also viewed 4.
Sponsored cars related to the New Beetle. Sign Up.

